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I	believe	the	feed	in	tariff	should	be	set	at	a	fair	rate	closer	to	the	usage	tariff.		
	
In	fact	some	sort	of	gross	feed	in	tariff	should	revived,	albeit	lower	than	the	60	c	
rate.			The	instant	nett	feed	in	is	unfair,	as	it	has	too	short	a	time	period	for	
reconciliation	that	covers	discretionary	use	of	power	during	peak/shoulder	
times.	
	
Bruce	Wilson		
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